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FOI RESPONSE ISSUED – 7 OCTOBER 2021 
 
 

REQUEST  
 
“ 1. Permanent Recruitment Agency Spend for the last 2 calendar  
years” 
 
OUR RESPONSE TO THE INFORMATION REQUEST UNDER THE 2002 
ACT  
 
For the last two calendar years, October 2019 to September 2020, the 
total agency spend by SLAB on permanent recruitment only, was 
£26,196. 


